KVARNER ROBTIA

Dear Crikvenica Riviera guests,

To everybody who found themselves during the fire in our region, the Crikvenica
Tourist Board and the Kvarner County Tourist Board would like to thank you for
your patience and understanding, and for your support and confidence in the
local people, whose main concern was the safety of the guests and to contribute
to the stabilisation of the situation.

We would like to especially thank once more all the guests who voluntarily joined ’
in putting out the fire, showing exceptional courage. \
We also thank the excellent organisation and selfless efforts by the firemen of the

Town of Crikvenica area, County of Primorje-Gorski kotar and the entire Croatia,

as well as the help and support from the Ministry of Internal Affairs of the

Republic of Croatia, the National Protection and Rescue Directorate, the Croatian

Army, a number of institutions, organisations, tourism professionals and

volunteers — we are very happy that everything ended without casualties and

that life on the Crikvenica Riviera has returned to normal.

It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the Primorska no¢ party with drinks

and traditional music of the region on Tunar beach in Selce at 7pm on Friday 27
July 2012.

We hope you enjoy the rest of your holiday!
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